
Notice of Public Interactive Display Session - February 8 & 9

Conceptual Design for a Pedestrian Link over 
the Red River to the University of Manitoba

MMM Group Limited (MMM) is currently working with the City of Winnipeg to 
provide professional consulting services for a conceptual design study to identify 
options and a location for a pedestrian and cycle crossing over the Red River to 
connect St. Vital with Fort Garry in the vicinity of the University of Manitoba.

We are looking for public input into the project to determine the possible location 
and type of river crossing structure for the area.

Have Your Say
MMM, along with the City of Winnipeg, will be hosting two Public Interactive 
Display Sessions to collect feedback from the public. As well, an on-line survey is 
available at:

Date: 	 Wednesday, February 8, 
2012

Location:	 Dakota Community Centre 
Great Hall,  
1188 Dakota Street

Time: 	 4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.
Format: 	 Drop-in

Date: 	 Thursday, February 9, 2012
Location: 	 University of Manitoba 

Event Centre,  
100-1 Research Road

Time:	 4:00 p.m. to 8:00 p.m.
Format: 	 Drop-in

https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/activetransport

For more information on the University of Manitoba to South St. Vital 
Active Transportation Link Pedestrian Crossing, please contact:  

Natalie Ducharme, MMM Group Limited 
Tel.:  204.943.3178  | E-mail:  ducharmen@mmm.ca


